From: Dr Debi Warner [mailto:drwarner@ncia.net]
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 4:08 PM

To: Honigberg, Martin Subject: SEC rules

## Hello Mr Honigberg,

I see that you are discussing the rules and the feedback from JLCAR tomorrow in the SEC meeting. I regret I cannot attend because I did not know ahead and had already planned to see patients and cannot disrupt their care by canceling at this point.

I would certainly like to let you know that I support the rules as submitted to JLCAR and especially the SEC 301.16 as written, since it does a good job of reflecting the statute changes and provides more iteration of the decision making pertaining to the impact on the communities.

Please include me on routing email lists for further meetings, agendas and minutes. If there might be work sessions that involve public input, I would be happy to participate, especially if I can plan ahead. Best wishes in your efforts to bring the new rules forward.

Thank you, Dr Deborah Warner